MARCHAM SOCIETY NEWSLETTER, March 2018

Many thanks to Peter Steere for this lovely picture, taken within Marcham parish recently. He will
reveal the location at the next meeting. If anyone would like to provide a picture for next month’s
newsletter, please send it to Judith at peter.fontainel72@btinternet.com

A story from the Philippines about our world’s oceans

Following Ben Jack’s talk last month, we’ve been asked to include the two websites he mentioned
which give more details of the charities with which he works, they are:-
www.wildlifetrusts.org/mczs www.greatbritishoceans.org

Archive meeting, Wednesday 7 March, 2.30pm

Apologies for the late cancellation of last month’s archive meeting. We shall be getting together
again next Wednesday in the Boardroom at Manor Farm. Hopefully the snow will have disappeared
by then.

Marcham Society meeting, Tuesday 13 March

The subject of this month’s talk is ringing birds. Our speaker will be George Candelin, who is ringing
secretary of the Oxfordshire Ornithological Society. As usual, we will meet in Marcham church, 7.30

for 7.45pm.

Many thanks to those who have suggested speakers for the future.



